
 

  

Indoor Athletics 

A massive well done to the children from Year 3 and Year 4 

who took part in the Newquay Schools Indoor Athletics Festi-

val this week. Schools from all over the Newquay area were 

represented and the children from Perranporth gave brilliant 

performances throughout. We were also very pleased and 

impressed by our children’s great sporting behaviour. Sever-

al top places were achieved and the children all had a 

marvellous time. Congratulations to all! 

Halloween Disco 

An enormous thank you to the FOPS Team for putting on such a 

‘spooktacular’ Halloween disco just before half term. We’ve all really 

missed this annual event so it was great to see it back. It was an abso-

lutely brilliant night with so much fun, scary dancing and games ga-

lore! What is more, the evening was also a brilliant fundraiser for FOPS 

which will all work it’s way back to supporting our children. Thank you 

School Litter Pick Morning - Next Tuesday 9th Nov 

On Tuesday next week we have scheduled our first Litter Pick Morning of 

this academic year. On this morning we’re asking everyone to collect lit-

ter on their walk to school. This is a great way to help ‘do our bit’ for Per-

ranporth in keeping our community clean and tidy. Litter can be separat-

ed into recyclable and non-recyclable as we will have two different col-

lection bins kindly donated from Suez. Additionally, we will be counting 

the number of litter contributions from each class to see which class will 

be in store for an exciting prize from Suez too!! Exciting stuff! So, don’t for-

get to keep your eyes open for litter on Tuesday morning and bring it to 

school. Thank you. 



Bags2School - Thursday 18th November 

 

Our first Bags2School collection of the year is set for Thursday 18th November. 

Bags2school is a great way of getting rid of any unwanted clothing items whilst 

raising money for FOPS at the same time.  

 

Bags2school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains, towels 

 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) 

They DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and 

toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and workwear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

School Photos 

Don’t forget that school photos are scheduled to take place next week on Wednesday 10th 

November. So don’t forget to comb your hair, put your clean uniform on and bring your best  

smile! 

FOPS - 50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to the parents and families for getting our Friday cake 

sales off to an amazing start before half term! The cake sales are continu-

ing this half term too with the ‘bake days’ for classes as follows: 

 

 Please remember we are a 

Nut Free School, so no nuts are al-

lowed on or in the cakes - Thank 

you all so much for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Friday 5th Nov - Reception 

 Friday 12th Nov - Year 1 

 Friday 19th Nov - Year 2 

 Friday 26th Nov- Year 3 

 Friday 3rd Dec - Year 4 

 Friday 10th Dec -Year 5 

 Friday 17th Dec - Year 6 


